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Thursday,  

May 22nd           

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, May 22nd, at the Faith Reformed Church located at 95 Washington St. in Lodi, N.J. which is right at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., starting at 8:00 P.M.  

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2014 Inductees:
On Thursday evening, November 13, 2014, the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will hold it’s 45th Annual Dinner and Induction Ceremonies at the beautiful Venetian, located at 546 River Drive, Garfield, New Jersey starting at 7:00p.m.  Tickets are priced at ONLY $85.00 per person. Fifteen (15) of Boxing’s finest will be inducted in the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame, and they are as follows: Former WBO Inter-Continental & NABF Welterweight Champion, Larry Barnes (44-3), Referee Earl Brown, Former Heavyweight Contender Smoking Bert Cooper, Manager gym owner Mario Costa, Promoter, Gym owner Hilliard Edmonds Sr., Referee David Fields, Former Amateur Champion, Pro Boxer Adam Garland, Boxer/Trainer Herman Ingram, Amateur Champion, Referee & Historian Ron Lipton, Former Heavyweight contender Jack O'Halloran, Boxing writers Alex & John Rinaldi, Former Amateur & Pro Boxer & Publicist Ricardo Salazar & Former Heavyweight Champion Bruce Seldon. 

Posthumously - Isidro "Gino" Perez
Also, the NEW JERSEY BOXING HALL OF FAME will be honoring our Senior Amateurs, Junior Olympic Amateur & Professional Boxer of the Year as well as the Amateur Official & Coach of the Year Plus our “2014 Man of the Year,” (Charlie Norkus Jr.).
Ring Notes:    

*Ring #25 has their monthly meetings every month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney. Contact President, Cosmo Liaci at 201-240-0889
*Ring #8, of New York will have their next meeting on Tuesday, May 20th at the Waterfront Crab House 2-03 Borden Ave. Long Island City (718) 729-4862, starting at 7:00pm. Contact President Bob Duffy 1-516-313-2304 for more information or go to their web site at http://www.ring8ny.com/ for more information.
Ring 8's Annual Picnic is going to be held at Glen Cove on Sunday, July 27th starting at 1 PM.

* Ring #10, of New York have their monthly meetings on the 2nd Tuesday, of every month at the Rino's Italian Restaurant, located at 3938 East Tremont Avenue, Bronx, NY 10465-2902 - (718) 863-5324.
* Sunday, September 7th - Ring 10 will have their 4th Annual Awards Dinner from 11:00- 4:00 at The Marina Del Rey in the Bronx. Tickets $135.
Among the honorees will be the following: Steve Acunto Award: Lou DiBella, Arthur Mercante Award: Steve Smoger, Jose Torres Award: Benjy Esteves, Bert Sugar Award: Sal Rappa, Steve Belloise Award: Tyrone Jackson. Reserve your tickets now and get the best seats in the house! (ring10ny@yahoo.com)

* Monday, June 9th - Lou Costello Club will be having their Annual Golf Classic at the Preakness Valley Golf Course in Wayne. If anyone is interested Please contact Pierre Benoist at 908-246-6822.

*CONGRATULATIONS to President Jack Hirsch as the recent BWAA affair in Las Vegas was yet another HUGE Success! You can go to bwaa.org for details.
On a few sad notes, my wife lost her mother Arlene Luciano on April 18th and I lost my brother Ed Hascup on Mother's Day. My Mother-In-Law was laid to rest on April 22nd and my brother will join her on this Monday, May 19th at the Vander Plaat Funeral Home located at 257 Godwin Ave., Wyckoff, NJ 07481 - Viewing will be from 10 AM to 12 Noon, followed by a short service (Eulogy) by myself. He will then be brought to the George Washington Memorial Park Cemetery in Paramus, N.J. where he will be laid to rest with full military honors. On behalf of our family I thank each and everyone of you for your thoughts and Prayers, it really meant a lot to us all!
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member you pay only $10.00. 

Keep Punching, President,                                           Henry Hascup                                      



